
In Oregon, 100,000 more guns were purchased this year than last.  Expecting the background check system to complete checks 
within three days is unrealistic and dangerous.  The point of background checks is to keep guns away from prohibited persons.  
Putting a three day limit on the process can put Oregonians at risk.   I urge you to support closing this loophole so that dangerous 
people cannot purchase guns.


